
 

Meeting Minutes – Viking General Meeting – Feb 26, 2014 

Celebrated the Sweethearts dinner following meeting 

Opened Meeting:  7:55pm 

Yeoman Report Carolyn:  Minutes from prior month’s meeting approved 

Purser Report  Barb:   Checking 2850.75  Savings 3316.67  Money Market  33289.90 

Rear Commodore Steve:  Reported on the last cruise and reminded everyone of the photo contest categories.  The 

contest will continue all cruising season.  The Blake island cleanup is scheduled for May.  He is considering inviting a 

Sea Scouts representative to an upcoming meeting and would like to see Viking/Sea Scout support.  He also mentioned 

that everyone can call him to pick up Swap meet contributions.  Lastly, he invited club participation at the commodore 

balls and said that they were fun events with good food and great opportunities for meeting other boaters. 

Vice Commodore Robert:   Suggested a vote on whether the bank account statements should be posted in the 

“members only” section on the web.  Vote results 7 Yes’s, 13 No.  Barb did announce that books are always open to 

members. 

Commodore Tracy:  Discussed the upcoming Daffodil event and mentioned that Bill had forms available for anyone 

wanting to participate.  Gary would have a planning meeting soon to discuss decorating.  Tracy also encouraged 

everyone to join us at the Family of the Year event at Longbranch.  Lastly he indicated that he was happy to see all the 

participation tonight.  Steve did a great job. 

Past Commodore Dave:  absent 

Trustee 1 Susie:  No report 

Trustee 2 Carla: No report 

Parliamentarian Pam:  Stick to rules 

Sunshine Ann:  absent 



Publicity Vicki:  Don’t forget to send in your Lur contributions 

IOBG ?:  No report 

Safety Bob:  Has stickers and is ready to start inspections and this year it includes canoes.  He indicated that the Power 

Squadron has good meetings and if anyone wanted to join him they could.  There was a Safety Fair coming up at the 

Day island yacht club. 

Membership:  Pam introduced 2 potential new members Carol & Bob.  She also encouraged members to reach out to 

former members who might be interested in rejoining.   

New Business:  Halibut trip from Westport being planned for May 11.  Cost is $225 per person.  Gary is planning a 

Birthday Cruise on May 7th and the club is invited.  Club congratulated Ed on his retirement.   

Old Business: budget meeting being carried-forward  

Raffles:  Wayne (Janet’s friend) won the raffle 

Meeting adjourned:  8:20  


